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Dear Committee, 
 
I can't believe Gladys Berejiklian wants her legacy to be the extinction of the koala in NSW. But 
it looks like we're on a direct path to that event. 
 
All our wildlife and nature needs protecting, old growth native forests, not least. And koalas 
particularly need them, and habitat corridors so communities can crossbreed and thrive. 
 
Please, please, please, save the koala from extinction. NOW. Stop the logging and the land 
clearing. And save the koalas and the environment for all of our sakes – ours and theirs. 
 
Please accept this letter as my submission to the Inquiry into koala populations and habitat in 
New South Wales.  
 
I consent to the committee making this submission and my name public. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Jan Howlin 


